
PROPOSAL 109 
5 AAC 85.055. Hunting seasons and bag limits for Dall sheep.  
Close sheep hunting on the Kenai Peninsula, Unit 15 as follows:  

An easy way to fix the problem would be to simply shut it down. Like I said, it would not affect 
many hunters and I think you must put the animals first. 

What is the issue you would like the board to address and why?  I think the sheep hunting on 
the Kenai Peninsula should be shut down. There are few sheep spread thinly throughout the Kenai 
Peninsula and if you did shut it down it would only affect a small group of hunters. About five 
sheep are taken a year and two of which are not legal. These five sheep taken could really help the 
sheep population in the long run and some day you might have a good sheep population. Thanks 
for your consideration. 

PROPOSED BY:  Rockwell Bates       (EG-F22-054) 
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